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Mentions 
 
Scranton Times: Gas over limit at Lackawanna Energy Center in Jessup 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/gas-over-limit-at-lackawanna-energy-center-in-jessup-
1.2380936 
 
Webb Weekly: County Hall Corner: Wet weather woes; DEP distributes stream guidelines 
https://webbweekly.com/articles/2018/08/29/county-hall-corner-wet-weather-woes/  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Troy dichlorination project postponed 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/troy-dechlorination-project-postponed/article_f7efcba1-
954e-53a1-87db-2f9b39a22677.html 
 
Air 
 
Montgomery News: DEP to hold hearing in East Rockhill for quarry crusher permit application 
http://www.montgomerynews.com/perkasienewsherald/news/dep-to-hold-hearing-in-east-rockhill-for-
quarry-crusher/article_65dda63c-b058-11e8-8b7b-53d5885c0298.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Kimberly-Clark invests $150 million in Chester mill 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/local/kimberly-clark-invests-million-in-chester-
mill/article_c4653b3a-ad5a-11e8-929b-43d628fb6ae3.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Climate change evidence right here (LTE) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090418/page/6/story/climate-change-evidence-right-
here 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Altoona Mirror: Shaver’s Creek center reopens 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/09/shavers-creek-center-reopens/ 
 
WPSU: Shaver's Creek Set To Reopen Saturday After Two Years Of Renovations 
http://radio.wpsu.org/post/shavers-creek-set-reopen-saturday-after-two-years-renovations 
 
Altoona Mirror: Small grain cover crops considered 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2018/09/small-grain-cover-crops-considered/ 
 
ABC27: Harrisburg plans to remove dozens of trees 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/harrisburg-plans-to-remove-dozens-of-
trees/1417559489 
 
Scranton Times: Rain gardens can help protect Lackawanna River 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/rain-gardens-can-help-protect-lackawanna-river-1.2381009 
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Penn State News: Tom and Mary Ellen Litzinger create $1.2 million endowment for Shaver’s Creek 
Environmental Center 
https://news.psu.edu/story/534696/2018/09/04/pennsylvania/tom-and-mary-ellen-litzinger-create-12-
million-endowment 
  
Centre County Gazette: Harris Township named gold-certified sustainable community 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/harris-township-named-goldcertified-sustainable-
community,1477675/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Union County preserves nearly 100 acres more of farmland 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/union-county-preserves-nearly-acres-more-of-
farmland/article_af050044-6b9f-5e1c-8c1f-f88649e9b9a5.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Jim Mayer Trail receives national distinction  
http://www.tribdem.com/news/jim-mayer-trail-receives-national-distinction/article_a061098e-b0b2-
11e8-80ae-77d717dac246.html  
 
Tribune-Review: County parks and recreation director receives Westmoreland Conservation District's 
Houston Award 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/14046051-74/county-parks-and-recreation-director-receives-
westmoreland-conservation-districts-houston-award 
 
Energy 
 
WESA: Warnings Over Pollution Met With A Shrug In Coal Country 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/warnings-over-pollution-met-shrug-coal-country  
  
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: We need coal & nuclear 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14048459-74/letter-to-the-editor-we-need-coal-nuclear  
 
Pew: Nuclear Plant Closures Bring Economic Pain to Cities and Towns 
http://www.pewtrusts.org/en/research-and-analysis/blogs/stateline/2018/09/05/nuclear-plant-
closures-bring-economic-pain-to-cities-and-towns 
 
Mining 
 
Pennlive: Major Pa. anthracite coal mine project to be financed by $1 million grant 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/09/1_million_state_grant_helping.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Columbia nuns take gas pipeline case to U.S. Supreme Court, plan solar project 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/columbia-nuns-take-gas-pipeline-case-to-u-s-
supreme/article_37107006-b075-11e8-a0f0-bf6fe23cb90a.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact:Sunoco’s 12-inch pipeline leaked 33,000 gallons of gasoline into creek, PHMSA says 
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https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/04/sunocos-12-inch-pipeline-leaked-33000-gallons-
of-gasoline-into-creek-phmsa-says/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Activist-backed study reveals safety risks from pipelines in Delaware, Chester 
counties 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/sunoco-mariner-east-2-pipeline-study-delaware-
chester-county-20180904.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Pa. shouldn't give away gas 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14046565-74/letter-to-the-editor-pa-shouldnt-give-away-gas  
 
Tribune-Review: Tropical Storm Gordon extending most expensive summer at gas pumps in 4 years 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14045347-74/tropical-storm-gordon-extending-most-expensive-
summer-at-gas-pumps-in-4 
 
Waste 
 
Times Leader: Our View: Binghamton sewer woes raise concerns 
https://www.timesleader.com/opinion/716673/our-view-binghamton-sewer-woes-raise-concerns 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bloom cans flood Dumpsters 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090518/page/1/story/bloom-cans-flood-dumpsters 
 
Tribune-Review: Republic changes accepted types of recyclables in Delmont 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14047367-74/republic-changes-accepted-types-of-recyclables-in-
delmont 
 
Water 
 
WTAJ: Dam Leak 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/dam-leak/1416542201 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Under pressure from boaters, cottage owners, Exelon promises to dredge 
Susquehanna River access at Peach Bottom 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/under-pressure-from-boaters-cottage-owners-exelon-promises-
to-dredge/article_117ce9ea-b076-11e8-bd5d-3b915d19cde5.html 
 
York Daily Record: Gov. Tom Wolf to tour parts of York County damaged by flooding today 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/05/pa-flooding-gov-wolf-york-today-tour-flood-
damage/1199826002/ 
 
CBS21: Governor Wolf to tour York County storm damage 
https://local21news.com/news/local/governor-wolf-to-tour-york-county-storm-damage 
 
WGAL: Governor, PEMA to inspect York County flood damage 
https://www.wgal.com/article/governor-pema-to-inspect-york-county-flood-damage/22992426 
 

https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/04/sunocos-12-inch-pipeline-leaked-33000-gallons-of-gasoline-into-creek-phmsa-says/
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/09/04/sunocos-12-inch-pipeline-leaked-33000-gallons-of-gasoline-into-creek-phmsa-says/
http://www2.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/sunoco-mariner-east-2-pipeline-study-delaware-chester-county-20180904.html
http://www2.philly.com/philly/news/pennsylvania/sunoco-mariner-east-2-pipeline-study-delaware-chester-county-20180904.html
https://triblive.com/opinion/letters/14046565-74/letter-to-the-editor-pa-shouldnt-give-away-gas
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14045347-74/tropical-storm-gordon-extending-most-expensive-summer-at-gas-pumps-in-4
https://triblive.com/local/regional/14045347-74/tropical-storm-gordon-extending-most-expensive-summer-at-gas-pumps-in-4
https://www.timesleader.com/opinion/716673/our-view-binghamton-sewer-woes-raise-concerns
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090518/page/1/story/bloom-cans-flood-dumpsters
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14047367-74/republic-changes-accepted-types-of-recyclables-in-delmont
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/14047367-74/republic-changes-accepted-types-of-recyclables-in-delmont
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/dam-leak/1416542201
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/under-pressure-from-boaters-cottage-owners-exelon-promises-to-dredge/article_117ce9ea-b076-11e8-bd5d-3b915d19cde5.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/under-pressure-from-boaters-cottage-owners-exelon-promises-to-dredge/article_117ce9ea-b076-11e8-bd5d-3b915d19cde5.html
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/05/pa-flooding-gov-wolf-york-today-tour-flood-damage/1199826002/
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/05/pa-flooding-gov-wolf-york-today-tour-flood-damage/1199826002/
https://local21news.com/news/local/governor-wolf-to-tour-york-county-storm-damage
https://www.wgal.com/article/governor-pema-to-inspect-york-county-flood-damage/22992426


Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County eyes federal funds for flooding damage in Mount Joy, Rapho 
Township 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-eyes-federal-funds-for-flooding-damage-in-
mount/article_c37e1d0e-b07a-11e8-8bcb-33a30350f986.html 
 
York Daily Record: York County flooded with calls for help as residents clean up after deluge 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/04/york-county-flooding-hundreds-seek-help-clean-
up/1189235002/ 
 
York Dispatch: VIDEO: Fish salvaged from Lake Williams 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/videos/news/2018/08/31/video-treehouse-dream-reality-newberry-
twp-man/1159168002/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Storm runoff troubles residents in Bern Township 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/storm-runoff-troubles-residents-in-bern-township 
 
Bloomberg Environment: New Jersey Sets Strictest Limit Nationwide for Fluorinated Chemical 
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/new-jersey-sets-strictest-limit-
nationwide-for-fluorinated-chemical 
 
Morning Call: Biologist composes her 'requiem' for a stream as Bushkill Creek insects decline 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-bushkill-creek-decline-20180807-story.html 
 
The Courier Express: Aqua proposes 60 percent water rate increase for Treasure Lake customers 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-proposes-percent-water-rate-increase-for-treasure-
lake-customers/article_d3a24178-b0f7-5e69-a1ce-47bd72255296.html  
 
The Courier Express: Aqua: Capital improvement projects driving force behind rate increase request 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-capital-improvement-projects-driving-force-behind-
rate-increase-request/article_f3c2537e-217e-5976-ab6b-88b60179f728.html 
 
New Castle News: Water company forges ahead with new plant  
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/water-company-forges-ahead-with-new-
plant/article_a895663f-ddd7-5dd5-b355-aade71cacf76.html 
 
The Derrick: Water woes cause overflow of anger  
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/water-woes-cause-overflow-of-anger/article_bf402f7a-
b743-55d7-bb50-10062a830178.html 
 
WJAC: PFBC: Downstream areas not in danger amid High Point Dam leak 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/pfbc-downstream-areas-not-in-danger-amid-high-point-dam-leak 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh mayor Bill Peduto says PWSA at financial crossroads 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14046043-74/pittsburgh-mayor-says-pwsa-at-financial-crossroads 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Jewish Light: A Jewish atonement ritual gets an eco-friendly makeover 

https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-eyes-federal-funds-for-flooding-damage-in-mount/article_c37e1d0e-b07a-11e8-8bcb-33a30350f986.html
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-eyes-federal-funds-for-flooding-damage-in-mount/article_c37e1d0e-b07a-11e8-8bcb-33a30350f986.html
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/04/york-county-flooding-hundreds-seek-help-clean-up/1189235002/
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2018/09/04/york-county-flooding-hundreds-seek-help-clean-up/1189235002/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/videos/news/2018/08/31/video-treehouse-dream-reality-newberry-twp-man/1159168002/
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/videos/news/2018/08/31/video-treehouse-dream-reality-newberry-twp-man/1159168002/
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/storm-runoff-troubles-residents-in-bern-township
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/new-jersey-sets-strictest-limit-nationwide-for-fluorinated-chemical
https://news.bloombergenvironment.com/environment-and-energy/new-jersey-sets-strictest-limit-nationwide-for-fluorinated-chemical
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-bushkill-creek-decline-20180807-story.html
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-proposes-percent-water-rate-increase-for-treasure-lake-customers/article_d3a24178-b0f7-5e69-a1ce-47bd72255296.html
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-proposes-percent-water-rate-increase-for-treasure-lake-customers/article_d3a24178-b0f7-5e69-a1ce-47bd72255296.html
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-capital-improvement-projects-driving-force-behind-rate-increase-request/article_f3c2537e-217e-5976-ab6b-88b60179f728.html
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/aqua-capital-improvement-projects-driving-force-behind-rate-increase-request/article_f3c2537e-217e-5976-ab6b-88b60179f728.html
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/water-company-forges-ahead-with-new-plant/article_a895663f-ddd7-5dd5-b355-aade71cacf76.html
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/water-company-forges-ahead-with-new-plant/article_a895663f-ddd7-5dd5-b355-aade71cacf76.html
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/water-woes-cause-overflow-of-anger/article_bf402f7a-b743-55d7-bb50-10062a830178.html
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/water-woes-cause-overflow-of-anger/article_bf402f7a-b743-55d7-bb50-10062a830178.html
https://wjactv.com/news/local/pfbc-downstream-areas-not-in-danger-amid-high-point-dam-leak
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14046043-74/pittsburgh-mayor-says-pwsa-at-financial-crossroads


http://www.stljewishlight.com/news/world/a-jewish-atonement-ritual-not-the-chicken-one-gets-
an/article_db9b7800-cd8c-595d-9279-43fca0740119.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Mold closes all Keystone schools 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2018/09/mold-closes-all-keystone-schools/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Mold forces evacuation from Selinsgrove school 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/mold-forces-evacuation-from-selinsgrove-
school/article_ba21e609-2646-5cf6-92b4-39f1fb9710e3.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Mold discovery closes school 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090518/page/5/story/mold-discovery-closes-school  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Several school districts battling moisture in classrooms 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/several-school-districts-battling-moisture-in-
classrooms/article_b02b1872-1af8-5940-8568-7001de339f1b.html 
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